From:

**Sent:** Friday, 23 December 2022 6:09 PM

**To:** IPCN Submissions Mailbox

Subject: Re: Martins Creek Quarry (SSD-6612) - Submissions on Additional Material

**Follow Up Flag:** Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Wow, thanks, MUST STOP the Quarry

### From:

Sent: Friday, December 23, 2022 2:29 AM

Subject: Martins Creek Quarry (SSD-6612) - Submissions on Additional Material

Dear Sir/Madam,

You are receiving this email because you have previously expressed an interest in the Martins Creek Quarry Project (SSD-6612).

The Independent Planning Commission has re-opened public submissions after receiving new information from the Department of Planning and Environment. Please refer to the attached statement for further information. Kind regards.

## Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW

Suite 15.02 Level 15 135 King Street Sydney NSW 2001

e: <u>ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au</u> | p: +61 2 9383 2100 | f: 9383 2133 | <u>www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au</u>

Please note I am not in the office on Thursdays



# **New South Wales Government**

Independent Planning Commission

### FOLLOW US ON:





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

#### **Disclaimer**

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.